Dear Pleasantdale School Board,

After fifteen wonderful years at Pleasantdale Elementary School, I recently announced my plans to retire at the end of this school year. My last day in the office will be at the end of my contract on June 30, 2017.

Although I am excited about embarking on a new venture, I feel a somewhat melancholy about leaving this wonderful District. I consider myself extremely fortunate to serve in such a vibrant and supportive community where education is highly valued.

Sincerely,

Matt Vandercar